
-----Original Message----- 
From: Leda Trivinos [mailto:leda.trivinos@biogenidec.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 5:57 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Cc: Ray Arner; Leda Trivinos 
Subject: Comments re: Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (71 Fed. Reg. 48; 71 Fed. Reg. 61) 

 
Commissioner for Patents  
Attn: Robert W. Bahr  
Attn: Robert A. Clarke  
 
On behalf of Biogen Idec Inc., please consider the attached comments on the Office's proposed rules 
regarding changes to practice for the examination of claims and for continuing applications.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Leda Trivinos, Ph.D., J.D. 
Assistant General Counsel 
BIOGEN IDEC INC. 
14 Cambridge Center  
Cambridge MA 02142   
T: 617.914.7766 F: 617.679.2838 
 




















